
  

  

  

MGR/bg  

 

September 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 11 Mock Exams 

Summary of Actions Deadline 

For Information Purposes N/A 

With Year 11 in full swing and following on from Monday evening’s post-16, you will be 
aware that the first set of Year 11 mocks are just around the corner. Ahead of them starting, 
we wanted to provide all the information that you need to support your child at home. These 
mocks, alongside all information from last year, will be used when putting forward students’ 
anticipated grades for their post-16 applications.  

When will the mocks be taking place?  

All mocks will be taking place between 9-18 October. The mock timetable is below. The 
timings in red show the length of the paper for students with extra time. 
 

 
 



  

  

  

If your child does not have a mock exam, they will be expected in their normal lessons 
during this period.  

How can I help my child prepare?  

Class teachers will support the year group by being clear with students about exactly what is 
being covered on each mock exam. This information will also be summarised and sent out to 
parents and students in a booklet shortly via ClassCharts and our school website. 
Additionally, students have been thinking about revision techniques in form times each 
week.  

You may wish to talk to your child about these areas and support them in creating and 
implementing a revision timetable.  

Access Arrangements 

Some students have been assessed for access arrangements such as extra time or a 
laptop. The outcomes of these assessments will be communicated with parents and 
students in due course.  

We thank you for your support during this time. Please do get in touch with your child’s form 
tutor if you have questions about the upcoming mock period. 
 
Yours sincerely  
  
Miss Goldman Roberts 
Head of Learning, Year 11 
 
  
 


